
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Felicity S   Class 2:  Harvey R  Class 3: Lily B  Class 4 Jessica L  
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Madeline W, Samuel R, Caitlin F 
 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 
 

 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

 23rd September 2022 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1: Zakariyah K               Class 2:  Evie             Class 3   Poppy-Eve 
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher:  Daisy G, Sienna E 

Dear Parents 
It has been a very busy four days in both schools this week.  The children are working hard and have settled well 
into their new classes.   
  
We have begun working with our junior children to learn the songs for the Young Voices concert, which will be 
held in January. We hope that all the children will really enjoy learning the songs and dance moves, as part of 
their music provision. I would like to stress that the children can attend the concert in January, even if it is not 
possible for anyone to come and watch them. We would just love for them to take part. The children can order an 
official t-shirt, but it is not compulsory. As long as they have a white t-shirt for the concert. We know that the cost 
of living is putting everyone under pressure, so the children can take part without cost. We of course would be 
delighted if our parents come to the Resorts World Arena to watch, so if you can come, please get your ticket 
requests in as soon as possible so that we can get the best block of seats available. 
  
Thank you to everyone for supporting our home reading guidelines. Reading regularly at home really does make 
a difference! 
  
Have a great weekend,  
Best wishes, 
Mr Baxter 

27.9.22 
7.30 PM 

PTA MEETING  

29.9.22 & 
3.10.22 

BOOK FAIR (AFTER SCHOOL) 

7.10.22 
AM 

HARVEST AND THANKS GIVING SERVICE 

21.10.22 INSET DAY 

24.10.22 HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

31.10.22 
- 2.11.22 

WILLESLEY CASTLE RESIDENTIAL C4 

  

27.29.9.
22 

TWYCROSS ZOO TRIP   
WHOLE SCHOOL 

6.10.22 
9.00 am 

NW PTA AGM  
(IN SCHOOL) 

7.10.22 
pm 

HARVEST AND THANKS GIVING SERVICE 

21.10.22 INSET DAY 

24.10.22 HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
 

31.10.22 
- 2.11.22 

WILLESLEY CASTLE RESIDENTIAL C4 

Have a great weekend,  

 

 Mya A,  Maddie W  (Silver Star)     

  



 
 

 
     

ATTENDANCE   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

            
WELL DONE EVERYONE 

 
 
HARVEST DONATIONS (BOTH SCHOOLS) 
This year as part of our Harvest and Thanksgiving Service we shall be collecting any donations of non-
perishable food that will be given to local residents and also to Burton HOPE who are desperate for 
items for their food bank. Here are some ideas of suitable donations which would be very much appreci-
ated: 
Tins 
Dry goods 
Pasta 
Rice 
Long life milk 
Cereals 
Soup tins 
Packet noodles 
Vegetable tins etc 
 
Items can be brought into school from Wednesday 5

th
 October in preparation for the service on the 7th, 

thank you. 
 
BOOK FAIR - RANGEMORE ONLY 
The book fair is coming! We are having a delivery next Tuesday. The 
children will get time to browse the book fair in the school hall during 
the school day, so watch out for wish lists! The more we sell the more 
books the school gets for free from the fair! I will be telling the children 
in worship tomorrow about a competition to win a £5.00 voucher to 
spend at the fair.  
 

The fair will be open in the hall for parents/carers on  
 

Thursday 29th September and Monday the 3rd October  
straight after school to purchase books.  

 
We can take cash, pre payment gift vouchers (available at 
www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents) and card payment via a QR 
code using your smart phone (posters  will be displayed around hall). 
 
Hope you can make it! 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 ALL SAINTS 
 

CLASS 1   -  98% 
 

CLASS 2   -  94% 
 

CLASS 3   -  99% 
 

CLASS 4   -  98% 

NEEDWOOD 

 
CLASS 1  -  90% 

 
CLASS 2  -  94% 

 

CLASS 3  -  99% 
 

http://www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents


 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

ONLINE SAFETY 



 
 

TRIBUTE TO THE QUEEN 
KS1 and KS2 created their own flowers in honour of the queen. These have been taken and placed in 
London with a neighbour from Rangemore village. The children in class 2 also visited the commonwealth 
tree and placed a photograph of the flowers created there in the village garden.  



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 

 

COMMUNITY 


